
EDITORIAL 

1997 has been another fallow year for the Arts Association. The 
President and Secretary have been occupied with other matters 
and there has been little interest or support within the Faculty. No 
inaugurals have been offered. In 1998, things may change and 
improve. Under a new Dean, a committee chaired by Professor 
Terry Smith is to look at a range of concerns which include the 
relationship between Faculty, the Association, and Arts. We have 
suggested several moves to put the relationship on a firmer basis. 
It is expected that a general meeting of the Association will be 
held early in the year. 
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